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PARK LOCATIONS 

Flying Bridge Park – 920 Flying Bridge Way   

S. Diamondhead Park – 1402 S. Diamondhead Blvd. 

Port O’ Call Park – 16731 Port O’ Call Street 

 

Newport MUD is planning a Parks Celebration to 

commemorate the Grand Opening of two (2) 

New Splash Pads opening at the District’s Parks.  

This event will take place on April 15th, 2023 

from 11:00 am -1:00 pm. 

 

Please come out and join us in this celebration 

and enjoy a variety of activities and the food 

trucks that will be at each of the parks. The 

celebration will kick off at the Flying Bridge Park  

for a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony at 11:00 a.m. 

 

Residents can visit the other parks utilizing the 

provided transportation that will have a pick-up 

location at the Gazebo Park on Newport Blvd. and 

will continue to transport people to each of the 

parks for the entire event. You can also walk or 

ride bicycles using the trail systems as the parking 

lots will be closed during the event for safety 

reasons. 

 

District Alerts and RSVP forms for your food tickets 

and further information will be posted on the 

District Website in the coming weeks. The RSVP will 

help with a head count for this event and the 

vendors. 

 

Although this event ends at 1:00 p.m., The parks 

will remain open for normal hours for the 

remainder of the day.  

 

 

For Safety Purposes! 

 

Parking Lots at all of the parks in Newport will be 

closed on this day until the event has ended. 

 

Please access the parks utilizing the free Shuttles 

provided from Gazebo Park located on Newport 

Blvd.  or you can walk or ride bicycles using the 

Trail system throughout the District. 

     Parks Celebration Edition! 


